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Full Text

The Permanent Forum reminds the Secretary-General, through the Assistant
Secretary-General for Human Rights, on the continuing relevance of monitoring
and reporting on trends related to intimidation and reprisals against Indigenous
Peoples who seek to engage with the United Nations. Indigenous Peoples’
representatives have a right to be protected from reprisals for their participation
in meetings at the United Nations, including the Permanent Forum on Indigenous
Issues and the Expert Mechanism on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples.
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